
Craig McLean - NOAA Federal


From: Craig McLean - NOAA Federal


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 5:03 PM


To: Monica Baca


Subject: Re: False weather reports?


Thank you, Ms. Baca.


I share your concerns and that is why I am reinforcing the importance of scientific integrity.


The current head of NOAA is Dr. Neil Jacobs, and he has been appointed as the acting Administrator.


Thank you for your message.


CM


On Tue, Sep 10, 2019 at 7:07 AM Monica Baca < > wrote:


Hello, I’m unsure if NOAA has a director, I was looking online for one but couldn’t seem to find one. I just


wanted to express my concern to someone at the head of the administration.


Citizens of the United States depend on the forecast for our lives, especially with hurricane Dorian hitting


last week. President Trump clearly added his own mark to the forecast map, which can make many


people, worried, scared, frantic that a deadly storm can reach them. Even Alabama came out disputing


that. My issue is how can NOAA be trusted if it backs up such false claims. I’m just a concerned citizen.


Thank you.


Sincerely,


Monica M. Baca


--

Craig N. McLean

Assistant Administrator

Oceanic and Atmospheric Research

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration

U.S. Department of Commerce

1315 East West Highway

Silver Spring, MD  20910

Office:  301-713-2458
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